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The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met in the Board Office on 
Wednesday, December 21, 2022, for a Special Board Meeting.  President, Roger 
Breneman, called the meeting to order at 8:30 am.  Board members present 
were:  Henry Ashbacher, Roger Breneman, Aaron Coester, Dave Goble, Lori 
Johnson, Peggy Marshall, and Kelly Peak.  Also present were: Superintendent, 
Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; HS Principal, Todd Ferguson; and Ron Gates 
with The Hometown Girard. 
 
Henry Ashbacher moved, Lori Johnson seconded the motion to approve the 
employment of Todd Ferguson as USD 248 Superintendent of Schools for the 
2023-2024 school year.  Motion carried.  7 – 0. 
 
Henry Ashbacher moved, Peggy Marshall seconded the motion for adjournment 
of the meeting at 8:31 am.  Motion carried. 7 – 0. 
 
Becky Mein 
 
 
Clerk                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


